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Ref: Case No. 2009-00006: Powertel / Memphis, Inc. d/b/a T-Mobile cell tower 

Attn: Jeff Derouen 

This letter is to request intervention or hearing regarding the placement of the T- 
Mobile cell tower to be located at Leo Bowlds Road, Hardinsburg, Breckinridge County, 
Kentucky. We have concerns about the placement of the tower. The letter we received 
stated that we own property within 500' of the proposed site. Actually, the tower 
placement plot plan that we received shows the tower being placed immediately 
adjacent to our property line. In speaking with local realtors, they agree, as we feel, that 
the tower will negatively affect the value of our property. 

We also wish to express concern of tower structure failure; whether due to 
natural or other causes. If the tower were to fall it could potentially fall on our property 
and could cause damages to property and person. 

The property owner of the proposed construction site, Mr. and Mrs. Gahagan, 
have several large areas of road frontage property and approximately 460 acres of land. 
The tower and site could be easily accessed from various points on Mr. and Mrs. 
Gahagan's property and be moved further from our property. 

These are our concerns at this present time. However, other matters of concern 
may arise at later dates. 

Please advise as to what action we should take next. 

Sin cere1 y, 

James A. Henning 
Nancy E. Henning 


